
FRIENDS OF THE CHILDREN'S
JUSTICE CENTER OF OAHU

YOUR DONATION MATTERS

beds & bedding, groceries, clothing, baby items, health expenses, child care
 103 basic needs

provided to facilitate distance learning for our Keiki during Covid-19
115 Laptops

filled with age appropiate school supplies to start off the school year
282 Backpacks

holiday gifts, sports, hobbies, musical instruments & lessons, and more
360 Quality of life Enhancements

Here's how we helped local families in 2020:

The Children's Justice Center is a safe place for children to come after experiencing the
unthinkable. The trauma these children and families experience is more than physical. The
Friends of CJC Oahu assist victims emotionally and financially through our Hoʻōla Nā Manaʻo
(Hope & Healing) program.

"Thank you all at FCJC for working with us
and providing these opportunities for our

foster youth. These requests open up a
world of possibilities for our families and
youth, that would otherwise be unable to

access educational opportunities."
 - Child Welfare Services worker

April 2021 Newsletter

Dedicated to assisting child victims of sexual abuse, physical abuse,
sex trafficking, and witnesses to violent crime.

TEXT KEIKI
TO 44321

You will receive a
link to our secure

donation page.

How to Donate:

W W W . F C J C O A H U . O R G

MAIL TO: FRIENDS OF CJC
3019 Pali Highway Honolulu, HI 96817



Every April Friends hosts a Heroes of
Hope luncheon to coincide with Child
Abuse Prevention and Awareness month
with the aim to honor professionals
working in the field of child abuse. In
lieu of the 2020 luncheon, we created
Heroes of Hope appreciation baskets
using only products from local
businesses. These baskets were delivered
to each of our partner agencies in an
effort to promote self-care. The baskets
also serve to remind the professionals
how much our community appreciates
their essential work, especially with the
additional stress of the pandemic.

Friends provides equipment, furnishings,
and supplies used by the Children's
Justice Center to create and maintain a
facility where children feel safe as they
start their journey towards healing. This
support was all the more critical during
the Covid-19 outbreak. Friends was able
to quickly purchase and provide personal
protection equipment such as plexiglass
dividers, air purifiers, clear shower
curtains, masks and cleaning supplies.

SUPPORTING CHILD
ABUSE PROFESSIONALS

KEEPING STAFF SAFE

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA!

@ Friends of the CJC Oahu @ fcjcoahu

A LOOK BACK AT 2020

April is National Child Abuse Prevention and Awareness Month!


